
Vacation #18-03

Vacation of Emergency Vehicle Access in Summer Creek Subdivision

City Council 
1/7/2018





Status of Vacation Request

 Bright Development is working with MID to 
deed the easement area to MID.

MID has agreed to accept the easement area 
between McKee Rd. and Whitewater Way.

 The land transfer has not yet been completed.
City staff is working with MID to determine if 

Emergency Vehicle Access (EVA) could remain 
once MID owns the land.

Staff is recommending this item be continued to January 22, 
2019, to allow Bright and MID to finalize their agreement.



City Council Action

Open Public Hearing;
Continue Public Hearing to February 19, 2019.
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